
I would like to thank all the staff and students who helped make the end of term 

such fun. Once again, I was impressed with the commitment and dedication shown 

making this year’s pantomime a success. Despite illness, tiredness, dark evenings, cold 

weather, jangled nerves and building chaos, a small core of talented students 

attended after school and lunchtime rehearsals every week. I’m sure those of you 

who were able to attend the performance will agree that we have some very talented 

young singers and actors here.  

 Of course, no performance 

can go on without the back-

stage and pre-production 

support. It was lovely to 

watch the school come 

together as a team to 

produce the program, props, 

music and the fabulous set.  

 

I look forward to seeing 

familiar faces (and 

perhaps a few new 

ones) in Drama club this 

term which will be held 

every Wednesday 2.30-

3.15pm 

 

Mrs Harris 

 

Kettlebrook Pantomime 

  

 

One of the best things about 

putting on a whole school 

show is seeing staff and 

students working and 

laughing together. It isn’t 

easy to stand in front of a 

live audience dressed in a 

daft costume, speak loudly, 

remember lines and sing. My 

thanks also goes to everyone 

in the audience who kept the 

cast going with their 

encouragement. 

 


